
 Weekly Newsletter - November 9, 2018

 

Principal 's Message

A Huge THANK YOU to our Veterans
We teamed up with Kristin Figliola, Activities Assistant, at Town Hall to write
letters to our Veterans.  Several classes of students wrote letters to Veterns
and First Responders thanking them for their service.  Ms. Figliola is going to
be able to provide Mott's Military Museum with 100 letters to veterans for
their Veterans Day Ceremony on Sunday!  Twenty letters will be taken to
residents at Brookdale Lakeview Crossing (assisted living facility) for their
veterans and used for their Veterans day tribute this weekend.  

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


 

Artist of the Week

 
Joseph Casserly



The fifth graders learned about dream catchers and how Native Americans used dream catchers
to help protect against evil. The students were provided with several examples but encouraged to
create their own design for the web of their catcher.  Next, we learned how to draw feathers and
then added a personal dream or goal in each feather. Lastly, we painted with watercolor paint and
sprinkled salt for an added speckle effect. Joseph Casserly was selected by Mrs. Sperk for his
creative and craftsmanship.  Joseph is a 5th grade student in Mrs. Cordell's class.  He has been
attending Groveport Elementary since second grade. Joseph loves hockey, baseball and hanging
out with his friends.  He also enjoys painting projects and his favorite color is green.

Congratulations Joseph for being our Artist of the Week!

Kindness Club

Thank you Kindness Club for picking up trash around our school. 
It is so important to take pride in our school and help to keep it nice.  

 
We appreciate you!

Programs offered by Town Hall - Register the kids for some free fun :)))





We had a special Army guest speaker, Seth Winhoven, talk with a few classes about making
choices of "What you do today, affects your tomorrows." Students learned about our military,
putting your mind to your goal, thinking before speaking and were able to do some push-ups and
physical strength exercises like our military persons. 



  

Upcoming Important Dates

November
16 = Reports Cards Sent Home and Rewards Day!
16 = BLT (Building Leadership Team) Meeting 8:00
19 = PTO Meeting
21 = 45 Minute Early Dismissal
22 = No School Happy Thanksgiving!
23 = No School Good Friday

December
5 = 2 Hour Late Start

Pictures from Mrs. McGonigal's 4th grade class - gratitude turkey and science experiment. They
are working on mindset - Students are making a gratitude turkey and each day Mrs. McGonigal
puts something new up for students to think about what they are grateful for. 

   



 

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Ja'Tia Lawrence - Mrs. Cordell
Savannah Westcamp - Mrs. Kehoe-Conn
Jeremy Finigan Jr. - Mrs. KC's class

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Nora Biery, Lucy Riddle, 
Thyressie Baxter, and Billy Stanley

Cruiser STAR Students
Gold STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe  Take Responsibility  Act Respectfully
 Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Lexia Fox, Dakota Rosinski, GG
Wengerter, Anakin Deskins, Donnie Johnson, Eli Williams, Tiana Budd, Aizeah Henry, Rae-
Lynn Holman, Addison Meuser, Martia Elliott, Colton Eggers, Chandler McCoy, Richard
Rollison, Cyncier Edwards, Amiyah Ayers, Kelsey Jennings, Kennedy Dawson, and Chloe
Holloway!
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